
Letter of Appreciation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation for your participation in the Healthcare 

Cultural Competency Training held on [Insert Date of Training]. Your presence and engagement 

played a significant role in the success of the event. 

Through this training, we aimed to enhance our understanding of diverse cultural perspectives in 

healthcare. Your contributions and insights helped foster a richer discussion and greater 

awareness among all attendees. 

We hope you found the training informative and beneficial for your professional development. 

Your commitment to improving healthcare practices is commendable, and we look forward to 

seeing the positive impact of your learnings in your daily interactions with patients and 

colleagues. 

Thank you once again for your valuable time and dedication to cultural competency in 

healthcare. We appreciate your commitment to providing inclusive and effective care. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


